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News & Press Releases

PKF O’Connor Davies Names Industry Veteran its Head of Business Development in
Hudson Valley, New York
3/20/2017

New York, NY (March 20, 2017) – PKF O’Connor Davies, LLP, the nation's 26th largest accounting
and advisory �rm, announced today that Thomas P. Kennedy has been selected Head of Business
Development in the Hudson Valley Region of New York State. 
 
Kennedy brings more than 20 years of experience to the role. He currently focuses on clients in
the Firm’s healthcare, not-for-pro�t, municipal and commercial practices. 
 
“The Hudson Valley is a key priority for the Firm, and Tom’s knowledge of local industry and
business needs makes him the ideal �t for this expanded role,” said Kevin J. Keane, Managing
Partner of PKF O’Connor Davies. 
 
Kennedy also serves the Hudson Valley community in numerous ways through his positions on the
Finance Committee and Board of Trustees of the St. Luke’s Cornwall Hospital, the Orange County
Partnership and the Orange County Arts Council. 
 
"I am honored and excited to assume this new position that will provide more opportunities to
further connect PKF O’Connor Davies to the Hudson Valley in support of its businesses,
governments and not-for-pro�ts,” said Thomas P. Kennedy, Partner.
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